
My name is Jamie Miles, and we live in Goulburn. We have recently built a house here for 

our family including small kids, and as such, I strongly object to Veolia's proposed 

incinerator being built in Tarago. 

I don't see the incinerator as necessary - there are much better and cleaner ways to deal 

with rubbish, and certainly this volume of rubbish. 

I don't think that incineration is the best method of rubbish disposal at all, especially when 

we have excellent recycling systems available. 

From all the information I can find on incinerators in general, and this incinerator 

specifically, I don't think this is a good idea environmentally, despite the EPA's manifold 

exceptions. The objections raised by the locals far and wide around the proposed site and 

the toxicity of the output should also be taken into consideration - this is not a small thing! 

Please listen to the community who is united and vehemently opposed to this! 

 

Regards, 

Jamie Miles 
 


